
 

NEW DATE, NEW FORMAT, 
NEW DEADLINES 



 

This conference has now a new format: the dates for 
the event have been postponed to March 17-19, 2021; 
it will be organized in a context of hybridity, bringing 
together people who will be able to attend in person 
at the Orient Museum in Lisboa with those who will 
follow and intervene in the sessions from their 
computers in their places of origin; and it will receive 
proposals for new communications (until December 
1st, 2020) as well as applications to join the event in 
Lisboa until January 7, 2021 (registration is free but 
subject to the capacity of the room which will be 
adjusted to the pandemic situation). 

 

All correspondence about this event (including new 
proposals for communications and applications to 
register) to be sent to zeliacruzpereira@gmail.com and 
ruifeijo@gmail.com within the deadlines mentioned in 
the above paragraph. 


